
ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance for this week ending 19/05/23 was 90.7% which is still below our school 
 target of 96%. Reception are our attendance winners this week with 99.4% - well done!  
The punctuality award this week goes to both Year 6. 
Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates and doors open at 8:40am and close at 8:50am. 

 
GREEN = 96%+,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 

SUMMER FAIR 
This year we will be holding 
our Summer Fair on the  
afternoon of Wednesday 5th 
July. 
 
We will be having two Own 
Clothes days on 23rd and 
30th June when we will be 
asking for donations of  
chocolate, unwanted gift sets 
etc for  our Summer Fair. 
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Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Well done to Year 2 for all their hard work during SATs this week. Enjoy your weekend. 
As you are aware I will be retiring at the end of the Summer term. I am pleased to finally 
announce we have appointed a new headteacher, Mrs Coleman. She is currently Acting 
Headteacher at Halewood C of E School and will be joining our Ravenscroft family in  
September. 
Miss Hegarty 

CRICKET 
Congratulations  to our cricket team who 
came first in the Knowsley Schools  
tournament at Odyssey Cricket Club on 
Wednesday.  
The team will now be representing Knowsley 
in the Merseyside Youth Games. 
Well done to Georgie B, Libby B, Emily F,  
William H, Joseph R, Alex C, Alfie C and  
Jamie L. 
Congratulations and good luck for the next 
round! 

HOME TIME ARRANGEMENTS 
 

Could you please make sure that your children are aware of home time  arrangements 
 before they leave home each morning. The end of the school day is very busy and passing 
messages on at that time can be difficult. 
 
Calls about changes to home time arrangements should be limited to emergencies only 
and where possible made before 2:30pm.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 


